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The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) requires Partnership HealthPlan of California to 
ensure employees receive Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnostic and Treatment (EPSDT) 
specific training no less than every two years. The goal is to ensure the understanding of the benefit 
throughout the state. 
 
In order to stay compliant with DHCS, Partnership is requesting all contracted medical PCP 
groups/providers that provide services to members under the age of 21 complete and return 
this attestation. 
 
You can access education and training materials here or by scanning the QR code below: 
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/services/Medi-Cal-For-Kids-and-Teens/Documents/EPSDT-Provider-
Training-BD-June-2024.pdf  

 

 

 

 

Attestation Statement 

By signing this document, I am attesting to the fact that all medical practitioners providing 
care to Partnership HealthPlan of California members under the age of 21 have completed 
EPSDT Training in accordance to DHCS instructions. 

 
Practice/ Medical Group Name:    

Address:     

Billing NPI(s):     

 
  

Print Name: Date 

Print Title:  

Signature: 

 

Submit form here 
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